
To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members

From: Lieutenant Mike Arkovich, Ames Police Department

Date: November 4th, 2023

Subject: Beer & Liquor License Renewal Recommendations

Item No. 7
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On November 28th, 2023 the City Council will be considering the following  license
renewals:

The Café, (2616 Northridge Parkway), Class C Liquor License with Outdoor
Service and Catering Privilege
Aunt Maude’s, (543-547 Main Street), Class C Liquor License with Outdoor
Service
Thumbs Bar, (2816 West Street), Class C Liquor License with Outdoor Service
Mongolian Buffet, (1620 South Kellogg Ave #103), Special Class C Retail Alcohol
License, Pending Dramshop Review
Caseys #4314, (1118 South Duff Avenue), Class E Retail Alcohol License
Caseys #4315, (3218 Orion Drive), Class E Retail Alcohol License
AJ's Liquor III, (2401 "A" Chamberlain Street), Class E Retail Alcohol License

 

A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for
the above locations.  Therefore, the Ames Police Department recommends the
license renewal for all of the businesses listed above.  
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